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MEMORANDUM

TO: ALL OIL AND GAS OPERATORS
FROM: WILLIAM J. LEMAY, DIRECTOR iji(l//
SUBJECT: UNORTHODOX WELL LOCATIONS

DATE: MARCH 24, 1989

Previously, it has been the practice of the Division to
approve applications for unorthodox well locations without
penalty if they were not opposed by any off-setting
operator. However, due to the increased applications for
unorthodox locations based predominantly on "closeology",
this Division policy may no longer be appropriate. In the
future, applications for unorthodox locations, whether for
administrative approval or through the hearing process,
will have to be supported by substantial evidence.

The Division will be reviewing future applications in an
effort to develop guidelines for approving or denying such
applications. Generally, if the application is based upon
surface conditions, i.e., topography, archaeological
considerations, etc., it will have to be clearly shown what
obstructions prevent the drilling of the well at a legal
location and the unorthodox location will have to be as
close as practicable to the orthodox location. If
unorthodox location is being requested for geological
reasons, the applicant should be prepared to present
evidence showing the geological factors that dictate the
necessity for drilling an unorthodox location.

As always, the Division welcomes industry input into the
process.
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